6/29/16 12:30 pm ATTENDANCE: Lisa Lanzara-Bazzani, Amy Bottomley, Thomas Malone

**Please note that no formal votes were taken as there was not a quorum present

Some of the ideas by the Friends of MACS regarding future fundraisers include:

Spelling Bee (the recent one brought in \$3000)

Math Bee

Geography Bee

Harvest Fair (outside)

- ~Booths
- ~Cake walk
- ~Yard sale (toys only)

Auction (April)

After school fundraisers such as Leda Lanes and Launch

November: Book Fair

January: Movie night & Pizza night

February: Valentine's Day

May: Talent Show (Elm Street--rent~\$250)

Regarding previous discussions:

Asking for a "PLEDGE" from families. We need to bring in ~\$20,000, therefore, \$200-\$250 per child \$500 per family will be encouraged. It must be noted that this is a voluntary pledge.

The Development Committee needs to reach out to banks and area companies for grant money and naming rights. Signs may be able to be put on the playground fence.

**Discussion regarding an administrative intern through Rivier University ended this meeting.

Respectfully submitted: Lisa Lanzara-Bazzani